
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
rachel.mcmahon@cpuc.ca.gov (rachel.mcmahon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Bruce ~ 

I was sad to miss all the action, but I plan to solve that problem by joining the DR team when they visit ya'll. So 
no need to try to herd advisors. Have a good evening! 

yours, 

sid 

Dietz, Sidney 
4/14/2014 6:13:24 PM 

Redacted 
bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov (bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Redacted 

Original Message-
From: Redacted 
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce 
Cc: Redacted 
Cc: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Cc: McMahon, Rachel 
Sent: Apr 14, 2014 5:33 PM 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Thank you Bruce, very much appreciated. We look forward to our next meetings (with or without advisors J) 

From: Kaneshiro, Bruce 1 mailto Truce .kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 5:23 PM 

Redacted McMahon, Rachel To: 
Cc: . 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Hj| Redac Thanks for the feedback. We will endeavor to let you know if Commission advisors plan to attend 
future ED-initiated meetings. 

Bruce 

SB GT&S 0271156 

mailto:rachel.mcmahon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bruce.kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Redacted 

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 4:57 PM 
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce; McMahon, Rachel 
Cc:P Redacted 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Dear Bruce and Rachel, 

Thank you very much for your responses. This was very helpful. 

I just spoke with our Regulatory Affairs department and received a small request. Since we are subject to filing Ex 
Parte notifications for meetings Commissioners Advisors attend, it would be very helpful to know in advance 
whether an advisor will be present at a meeting so that one of the Regulatory Affairs staff can plan to attend and 
properly take care of the Ex Parte in accordance with CPUC rules. 

Best, 

Redacte 

From: Kaneshiro, Bruce 1 mailto Truce .kaneshiro@cpuc xa.govl 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:42 AM 
To: McMahon, Rachel 
Cc Redacted 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

All is correct, except for me and Arthur O'Donnell. Both of us are Program Supervisors. I'm Demand Response, 
and Arthur is Grid Planning and Reliability. Sorry for not making that clearer. 

Bruce 

SB GT&S 0271157 



From Redacted 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:33 AM 
To: Kaneshiro, Bruce; McMahon, Rachel 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Thank you for your input Rachel and Bruce, I very much appreciate the quick response. 

Rachel, I moved you to the Thursday meeting and as suggested by Bruce, I will change the titles to Analyst 
(except for Werner Blumer). Does this look okay? 

CPUC Attendees at Thursday 4/10 meeting: 

Audrey Lee, Advisor to President Peevey 

Rachel Peterson, Advisor to Commissioner Florio 

Bruce Kaneshiro, Analyst 

Rachel McMahon, Analyst 

Dorris Chow, Analyst 

Scarlet Liang-Uejo, Analyst 

Russell Edwards, Analyst 

Werner Blumer, Utilities Engineer 

CPUC Attendees at Friday 4/11 meeting: 

Audrey Lee, Advisor to President Peevey 

Bruce Kaneshiro, Analyst 

Dorris Chow, Analyst 



Dave Erickson, Analyst 

Aloke Gupta, Analyst 

Arthur O'Donnell, Analyst 

Thank you! 

Redacted 

From: Kaneshiro, Bruce 1 mailto ibruce .kaneshiro@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:25 AM 
To: McMahon, Rachel; 
Cc: 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Hi Reda Thanks for checking. The designations you have listed for the non-supervisory and non-advisor staff 
are fine in describing what they work on, although I should clarify that they are not formal titles. The formal 
titles for all of them except Werner Blumer, is Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst, or you can just say Analyst for 
short. Werner is a utilities engineer. (By the way, there is small misspelling on his last name for the Thurs 
meeting). 

Bruce 

From: McMahon, Rachel 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:16 AM 
To j Red a cted iKane shiro. Bruce 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: RE: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Reda -1 was actually at the Thursday meeting, not the Friday meeting. 

SB GT&S 0271159 



Best, 

Rachel 

From:lRedacted 

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2014 11:15 AM 
To: McMahon, Rachel; Kaneshiro, Bruce 
Cc Redacted 

Subject: ED Staff titles for Ex Parte Notice 

Dear Rachel and Bruce, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend! Thank you again for coordinating last week's meetings. I am glad it all worked 
out so well and we had the chance to discuss a lot of relevant issues. 

PG&E needs to file an Ex Parte Notice for Thursday's and Friday's meeting since Audrey Lee and Rachel 
Peterson attended. 

The Ex Parte requires all attendees and their titles. Since the titles are not available on the CPUC website, would 
you please help us confirm the titles of the ED staff? I drafted a list from notes I took during past meetings and 
some web 

-Original Message Truncated-

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

SB GT&S 0271160 


